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Director Resignation
Montreal, Quebec, Canada – Colt Resources Inc. (“Colt” or the “Company”) (TSXV: GTP) (FRA: P01)
(OTCQX: COLTF) announces that Mr. Declan Costelloe has decided to step down from the Company’s
board of Directors. Mr. Costelloe will continue to work with Colt in his existing functions as Executive
Vice President and Chief Operating Officer. The Company wishes to thank Mr. Costelloe for his work as
a director.
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FORWARD-LOOKING STATEMENTS: Certain of the information contained in this news release may
contain “forward-looking information”. Forward-looking information and statements may include,
among others, statements regarding the future plans, costs, objectives or performance of Colt Resources
Inc. (the “Company”), or the assumptions underlying any of the foregoing. In this news release, words
such as “may”, “would”, “could”, “will”, “likely”, “believe”, “expect”, “anticipate”, “intend”, “plan”,
“estimate” and similar words and the negative form thereof are used to identify forward-looking
statements. Forward-looking statements should not be read as guarantees of future performance or
results, and will not necessarily be accurate indications of whether, or the times at or by which, such
future performance will be achieved. Forward-looking statements and information are based on
information available at the time and/or management’s good-faith belief with respect to future events
and are subject to known or unknown risks, uncertainties, assumptions and other unpredictable factors,
many of which are beyond the Company’s control. These risks, uncertainties and assumptions include,
but are not limited to, those described under “Risk Factors” in the Company’s annual information form
available on SEDAR at www.sedar.com and could cause actual events or results to differ materially from
those projected in any forward-looking statements. The Company does not intend, nor does the
Company undertake any obligation, to update or revise any forward-looking information or statements
contained in this news release to reflect subsequent information, events or circumstances or otherwise,
except if required by applicable laws.
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release

